
Instructions for Participants Appearing in the Examination on 06-04-2025 

 

This is in continuation of the guidelines provided on the official website of Samagra Shiksha 
regarding the examination scheduled for 06-04-2025 for the selection of BRCCs. All 
participants are requested to carry a valid identity proof to the Examination Centre. 

 


